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THE RIVER CURRENT 

    COMING EVENTS 

MEMBERSHIP 

MEEETING 

September 

14th 

WORK PARTY 

THIS MONTH 
September 

19h 

CHEESEBURGERS 

IN PARADISE 
September 

26th 

BOARD MEETING 

@ 6:30 PM 

September 

28th  

Here we are in September already!  Time is flying by so fast. Lots of things have been hap-
pening around the club as usual: dock parties, dock repairs, clubhouse roof is getting much 
needed new screws, and there is shiny new wax on the clubhouse floor.  Thank you to all 
the members that have attended work parties or just volunteered their time to keep things 
ship shape around our wonderful facility. 

I would like to thank those people who helped put on a hamburger feed for some overnight 
guests from Portland Yacht Club on Aug. 5th. We had about 10 boats stay the night.  I 
missed this event because of my trip to Montana, but I heard that it went well and every-
one in attendance had a good time. Thank you again for a good job done on such short no-
tice. 

I have it on good authority that our commodore, George Dennis will be back in the lower 48 
around Sept. 6th.  He is chomping at the bit to take hold of the wheel and guide our club 
through the rest of the year.  

We have our popular Cheeseburger in Paradise event coming up on September 26th. (More 
to follow later in newsletter.) This can be a great fundraiser for the club. Feel free to invite 
guests. 

Just a reminder, if you use the club Barbeques, PLEASE clean them so they are ready to 
use. It has been a problem this summer. Thanks in advance. 

Vicki Erickson, Vice Commodore   

    COMMODORE’S CORNER 

Boat Owners Association of The United States 
 
VHF radio technology has greatly improved, but do boaters know how to properly use the newest models of 
DSC VHF radios? 

New Online Course for Boaters: All About Marine Radio 

ANNAPOLIS, MD, July 6, 2015 ï If you put 10 boaters in a room with a working marine VHF radio, how many 
could call for help, call a friend, or share a navigational hazard with nearby boaters? Chances are the most 
important piece of safety gear aboard a boat is the least understood. A partnership with the US Power Squad-
rons and BoatUS Foundation aims to improve boatersô knowledge with the new online course, All About Ma-
rine Radio, offered atBoatUS.org/courses. The course shows how to use standard VHF radios as well as new-
er Digital Selective Calling (DSC) VHF radios and is great for novices and experienced boaters. Taken from 
the comfort of home, the course is $24.95. 

http://www.boatus.org/courses
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Cheeseburgers In Paradise and Cruise-In 
 September 25-27,  We have a number of events planned:  

 Friday—Potluck 

 Saturday—Pancake Breakfast 

 Followed by a Pyrotechnics Challenge ( flare gun practice),  

 Line Toss Competition ( tossing a life ring and line to a floating target), then  

 Social Hour & Mile High Cheeseburger dinner, with dinner entertainment  by Castle Rock Menôs En-
semble 

 Dancing with music provided by Music & More 

 Light Breakfast On the Dock Saturday Morning 

 

See enclosed flyer with all the details 

We are requesting RSVP for each breakfast, dinner and cruise-in so we can plan electrical requirements and 
food. 

Cost:  Saturday Breakfast $10 

 Mile High Cheeseburger dinner and music $25 

 Sunday Breakfast $0 (on the house) 

In advance:  Saturday breakfast $7, Cheeseburger  Dinner  and music $20, Total $27 

Call Kat Pettersen with any questions 360-430-8562 

See you there!! 

From calling a mayday to requesting a marina slip, itôs the boaterôs VHF radio that is the most reliable way to 
communicate and it is the only piece of equipment that can get those closest to a boat in distress to respond 
quickly,ò said BoatUS Foundation Director of Education Amanda Suttles P®rez. 

All About Marine Radio teaches how to choose the best radio for your boating lifestyle and how to get the most 
use out of it. The online course will show some simple rules to follow when youôre using a marine VHF radio plus 
how to: 

¶ Determine which features you want in a marine radio for your type of boating 

¶ Make and receive radio calls, including what channels to use 

¶ Obtain and use an Maritime Mobile Service Identity (MMSI) number for your boat 

¶ Call for help in all kinds of emergencies 

¶ Ensure that your transmissions are understandable 

¶ Simple rules to follow when using your radio 
Joining BoatUS for $24 annually lowers the courseôs price to $19.96 ï the same price offered to US Power 
Squadrons, Canadian Power Squadrons, US Coast Guard Auxiliary, and Great Lakes Cruising Club members. 
More information on BoatUS membership benefits can be found at BoatUS.com/membership. 

About BoatUS Foundation for Boating Safety and Clean Water: 

The BoatUS Foundation for Boating Safety and Clean Water is a national leader promoting safe, clean and re-
sponsible boating. Funded primarily by donations from the over half-million members of Boat Owners Association 
of The United States (BoatUS), the non-profit provides innovative educational outreach directly to boaters and 
anglers with the aim of reducing accidents and fatalities, increasing stewardship of America's waterways and 
keeping boating safe for all. A range of boating safety courses ï including 34 free state courses ï can be found at 
BoatUS.org/courses. 

About United States Power Squadrons: 

Organized in 1914, United States Power Squadrons (USPS) is a non-profit, educational organization dedicated to 
making boating safer and more enjoyable by teaching classes in seamanship, navigation and related subjects. 
Our members are boating families who contribute to their communities by promoting safe boating through educa-
tion. We enjoy participating with our fellow members on the water and in the classroom. USPS has nearly 40,000 
members organized into over 400 squadrons across the country and in some US territories. USPS is America's 
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HOUSE MATTERS 

MOORAGE MATTERS 
 

Following óspotsô are up for bid 

 

Space A-1 Boathouse Moorage   
Space C-0 Open Moorage will accommodate 30’ 

 
Remember to Contact Craig Norton via email or US Mail by the end of the month 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Cruise is to Sand Island Labor Day weekend 

Contact John Flagg is you are interested in going. 

 

Last work party we fixed the dock at the bottom of the ramp at South Kelso and stain 
some docks we need to get the rest of the docks stained before winter sets in if you can't 
make it to a work party please call me and I can line you out with the work party at 
your convenience 
The next scheduled work party is September 19 at 8 AM 

 

ñCRUISE REPORTò 

2015 LYC CRUISE ï GENERAL 
INFO 
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Here is the invitation we received from Multnomah 
Channel Yacht Club. 

We have 12 people signed up for this so if you are 
interested in attending any of the events, be sure and 
contact  

Vicki Erickson  

360-624-6843 or seadercreeper@gmail.com  

Ladies 

Dates to remember: 

9/17/15 Multnomah Channel Yacht Club 

9/24/15 Tyee Yacht Club 

10/7/15 Columbia River Yacht Club   

 



Boat Houses for Sale: 
B-1 Boathouse is for sale: 18,000 Please call Dennis  
360-430-2295 or email: dmmccarthy@comcast.net 

Dennis and Mary McCarthy 

Open Moorage Sublet: 
 F-12 is available for up to a 56ô boat 
If you are interested please contact: 

Mike Anderson 

Boats for Sale: 
1989 29ô Barhopperð$10,000 Contact  

Frank Stein 360-414-9468 

39ô Trawler, Glory B, 165 Perkins Diesel, runs good, $27,000  
Text or Call: Jim Middleton @ 360-600-0059  

 

Let others know 

If you want to place an ad or let members know you have something that 
does not belong to you or borrowed and canôt remember from whose it is, 
then let me know and Iôll put it in next newsletter. Or any boating news you 
would like to pass on.  

Sue Homme:  lycsecretary1932@gmail.com  

P a g e  5  

 HELP ! 

L o n g v i e w  

Y a c h t  

 C l u b  

P.O. Box 1730 

Longview, WA  98632 

We are on the Web 

http://lyc1932.org/ 

The LYC Classifieds 
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St. Helens Sail and Power Squadron
    

Is taking reservations for its upcoming offering of:  

Piloting and Advanced Piloting Navigation 
Courses 

 
See the attached flyer with this newletter 



January 
24 ...................................................Commodoreôs Ball 
26 ............................................. Board Meeting @6:30 
 

February 
1 ....................................................... Super Bowl Party 
9 ................................................ Club Meeting @ 6:30 
21 ................................................................ Crab Feed 
23 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 

March 
9 ................................................ Club Meeting @ 6:30 
13-15 ...................... St. Patôs Party & Cruise @ <CYC 
21 .............................................................. Work Party 
23  ............................................ Board Meeting @6:30 
 

April  
13  ........................... Club Meeting & Pot Luck@ 6:30 
18 .............................................................. Work Party 
24-26 ................................................. Seafood Festival 
27 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 

May 
2-3 ............................... CRYA Opening Day Weekend 
11 .............................................. Club Meeting @ 6:30 
15-17 ................. LYC Opening Day Cathlamet Cruise 
18 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
23-25 ......................................... Memorial Day Cruise 
 

June 
8 ................................................ Club Meeting @ 6:30 
13 .............................................................. Work Party 
22 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 

July 
13 .............................................. Club Meeting @ 6:30 
17-19 ............................. Bald Eagle Festival & Cruise 
27 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 

 

August 
10 ............................... Club Meeting & Pot Luck 6:30 
15 .............................................................. Work Party 
24 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 

September 
14 .............................................. Club Meeting @ 6:30 
19 .............................................................. Work Party 
26 ..................................... Cheese Burgers in Paradise 
28 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 

October 
3-4 .................................. CRYA Closing Day - Camas 
12 .............................................. Club Meeting @ 6:30 
17 .............................................................. Work Party 
16-18 ........................ Halloween Cruise to Sand Island 
26 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 

November 
7 ......................................... Spaghetti Feed & Auction 
9 ................................................ Club Meeting @ 6:30 
18-20 ........................ St Helens City Docks w/ MCYA 
23 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 

 
December 
4 ......................... Board Decorates Clubhouse @ 6PM 
5 ......................... Christmas Open House @ 2:00-5:00 
7 ................................................ Club Meeting @ 6:30 
12-13 ....................................... Land Cruise to MCYA 
 ........................................................ (Christmas Ships) 
14 ......................... Old & New Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 

January 2016 
2 ................. Board takes down Christmas Decorations 
23 ...................................................Commodoreôs Ball 
25 ............................................ Board Meeting @ 6:30 
 
 
 

 

LYC Calendar 2015 

Work Parties left - 2015 

September 19th 

October 17th 

None in November or December  

Save the dates—last 3 ladies nights dinners this Fall.  

 

Contact Vicki Erickson if you are interested in attending: 
360-624-6843 


